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Appeal of Allan G. Petersen to a Fire  Inspection Correction Notice at 806 COMO AVENUE.

I wasn't informed when I purchased the property that it needed egress windows and a driveway.
I would not have purchased this property.

May 25, 2012

Sebastian Migdal

hearing on driveway.

Yes, 8 inches egress opening height.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Allan G. Petersen to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Inspection
Correction Notice at 806 COMO AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant an 8-inch variance on the
openable height of the egress windows in Unit 806, 806 guest room, 808 bedroom, and grant the appeal on
the driveway; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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